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15 June 2019

Dear Hill,

I am writing to you to thank you for your commitment, time and efforts towards enhancing the
student experience here on the Gold Coast through our Study Gold Coast Student Advisory Board. |
would also like to add that you have been an integral and an outstanding part of our 2017 Mayor’s
Student Ambassador Program.

Through the Student Advisory Board, Study Gold Coast endeavours to engage directly with some of
our highly engaged students by seeking guidance, feedback or any comments with regards to some
of the projects and initiatives that Study Gold Coast manages that have a direct or indirect impact on
the student experience on the Gold Coast.

It has been a pleasure working with you. On behalf of the Study Gold Coast team and the Student
Advisory Board, | wish you the very best in all your future endeavours. We are proud of your
achievements, keep it up.

All the best,

Alfred Slogrove
Chief Executive Officer
Study Gold Coast
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